
Hi Year 1! 

 

Hope you’re all keeping safe at home! 

 

We’ll be uploading daily instructions for your tasks, so keep coming back every day to 

check for your new tasks to complete! 

 

Once completed, please upload them to the School Spider. You can upload them as 

homework or post pictures of your work in the comments section! 

We can’t wait to see all your hard work! 

Maths – Position and Direction 

Can you explore turning yourself a quarter turn, a half turn, a three quarter turn and 

a full turn! Try not to get dizzy! 

 

Now can you try drawing a picture and seeing what it looks like when you turn it 

those different ways.  

Can you turn it left and right? 

Complete the ‘Turning Trees’ activity by either cut and sticking the trees or drawing 

them! 

Click here to get the Turning Trees activity! 
 

 

English – Synonyms  

A synonym is a different word that has the same meaning – for example sleepy and 

tired.  

Can you complete the synonyms matching sheet to match words with the same 

meaning and explore how you can change them in a sentence.  

Click here for the synonyms sheet! 

 

A thesaurus can be used to find synonyms for words. Can you use an online 

thesaurus with a grown up to find and record some synonyms for the words 

‘delicious’ and ‘disgusting’ to describe Mr Grinling’s sandwiches! 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Lh2B98HyVuZWHz9ySeG3kkh82NliPrWr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UWJwGDlhUS7bNWpKQBPU22flCjZJqL9S/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing  

Can you watch a video of a recipe tutorial? Perhaps a ‘Big Cook Little Cook’ episode 

or something like this: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yw7b0SHSRIo 

A recipe is like an algorithm as it is a sequence of instructions.  

Explore what is included in the video and how the instructions have to be very clear 

so that people know what to do.  

Can you help your grown up prepare a sandwich or the lunch/tea and video record 

yourself making it and saying step by step what you are doing. 

 

If you have trouble sending the video on Spider please send it to the School Office or 

send it in a message to the School’s Facebook! 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yw7b0SHSRIo

